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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 44025 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding:- 
 
Bank and Agency spend 
 
Your request is set out below: 
 

1. What is your current Bank Spend for the Period April 2023 – March 2024? If possible please provide a 
spend for  -  

i. Medical & dental 
 
£0 – the Trust do not use a medical bank as the Trust use locum’s, this spend comes 
under Q2. 
 

ii. Nursing & HCAs  
 
£21,367,178 
 

iii. Admin & Estates  
 
£1,123,142 
 

iv. AHPs  
 
£474,588 
 

v. Others  
 

Sent via email  

Information Governance & Records Management Department 
1st Floor  

Magnitude House 
New Hythe Lane  

Aylesford  
Kent  

ME20 6WT 
 
 

Tel: 01795 514525 
 

Email:  kmpt.infoaccess@nhs.net 
   

 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/


 
 

£158,650 
 

2. What is your current Agency Spend for the period April 2023 – March 2024? If possible please provide 
a spend for  -  

i. Medical & dental 
 
£3,929,991 
 

ii. Nursing & HCAs  
 
£4,064,681 
 

iii. Admin & Estates  
 
£286,672 
 

iv. AHPs  
 
£58,062 
 

v. Others  
 
£943 

 
3. Do you have a managed bank provider or a bank system provider? 

 
Yes 

a. who is your provider?  
 
NHSP 
 

b. what is your contract start and end date?  
 
Start March 2024 and end March 2025 

 
4. What is your current Bank staff Fill rate? 

 
84.5% 
 

5. What is your current Agency Fill Rate rate?  
 
10.8% 
 

6. Do you have a Direct Engagement Provider? 
 
No 



 
 

a. who is your provider? 
N/A 
 

b. what is your contract start and end date? 
 
N/A 
 

7. Do you provide staff to others through a collaborative bank or is it exclusively for the trusts own 
workforce requirements?  
 
Trusts own workforce requirements. 

 
8. Do you have a Master Vendor or Neutral Vendor provider? If so who is the Provider and what is the 

contract end date? 
 
Yes, the Trust has a contract with NHSP which started March 2024 and ends March 2025. 

 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 

If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




